
 
 
From: Walter Winner 

Sent: Sunday, July 15, 2018 3:09 PM

Subject: stuff
 
Hey gang, 

Thanks for a great concert on Tuesday! 

I, personally, was scared to death of that room(size), but I think we sounded great. 

I know our audience was pretty limited, but with the weather the way it was and moving inside, it is 
what it is. 

Hope to see you all Tuesday night. We will have a couple of different numbers to work on and 
hopefully we can switch it up a little at our Ashville concert(August 5th).

Thanks again,

Dave

mailto:walterwinner77@gmail.com

